Scanlon, Amy

From: JR Wisconsin [jrwisconsin@hotmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, October 13, 2012 2:46 PM

To: Scanlon, Amy; jrwisconsin@hotmail.com
Subject: For Ann Scanlon (City Preservationist)
Dear Ann,

It was a pleasure to meet with you yesterday afternoon, on the spot,
to speak about old and historic buildings in the city of Madison, and
those on the UW-Madison campus.

- I hope that many more citizens, namely developers and planners of
new buildings, will listen to you more and take your advice on how
-to save the old while growing the city with new infastructure.

-1 forgot to ask yesterday, when old buildings are reviewed by the
city and also your Landmarks group, once approval for demolition,
does your department or anyone in the city get photographs taken
especially the exterior views of the buildings, homes, stores?? If
so, where do they get archived, and were such pictures taken of
the Orton Park home that you told me about that got torn down
recently? '

-

- Again, very nice to meet with you yesterday.

7Y
( (,.Regards,

Jeff

PS---As for the 150-year-old-plus home at 125 North Bedford Street,
last week the barely attended neighborhood groupl approved the
plans by homeowner Todd Meinholtz to go to the next level, which

is either the Plan Commission or UDC.....could you, in a letter for
Nan Fey and/or Alan Martin to read before either or both committees
so.let them know the house itself is not historic, but the group of

homes in that area of North Bedford and West Miffltin/West Dayton
area of value together as a group....could you send some message

of that affect for the committees to read or hear if Nan or Alan

would read such correspondence from you? I heard a date of Oct. 15

is noted, not sure what that committee would be and if this project
would be on the agenda...can you check to see and send them a letter?




